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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: davidgalpine1@frontier.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 12:25 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: save lake almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
As you are aware there is great opposition to the State Water Board plans for a thermal curtain on/at Lake 
Almanor. I have been a resident at Lake Almanor for 26 years. Next year I will be eight years old. Lake 
Almanor is my home and my only asset. 
 
A program as the (SWRCB) is proposing would no doubt further devalue my property and drive remaining 
business and services out of Lake Almanor. 
 
I am opposed to the water board staff recommendation in the draft  EIR. 
 
David Galpine 
Lake Almanor 


